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Verstegen, Thomas - COMMERCE

From: Lysne, Bjorn [Bjorn.Lysne@aecom.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2010 10:45 AM

To: Verstegen, Thomas - COMMERCE

Subject: Re: City of Princeton - 417 W. Main Street

I don't think the town is in a position to spend money on this site Tom. I wish I could tell you
more, but they didn't sign our proposal and have released their Town Administrator.

Thanks,
Bjorn Lysne

——Original message-

From: "Verstegen, Thomas - COMMERCE" <Thomas.Verstegen@Wisconsin.gov>

To: "Lysne, Bjorn" <bjorn.lysne@aecom.com>
Sent: Thu, Nov 18, 2010 16:19:56 GMT+00:00
Subject: City of Princeton - 417 W. Main Street

COMM# 54968-9151-17

Bjorn,

I need an update on this project. In August of 2009 you had estimated 6 months until this site
was closed.

Thanks,

TOM
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